
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL 
          

 
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM  

              
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is a potential for a quorum of the City 
Council to be present at a Washington State Auditor’s exit conference for a financial audit 
Thursday, October 24, 2019, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Newcastle City Hall, 12835 
Newcastle Way, Suite 200, Newcastle, WA 98056. 
 

DATED this 11th day of September, 2019.  
 
 

 
Sara McMillon, City Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 


